
TIS THE SEASON OF GIVING
In the spirit of giving Drake Medox College will be

holding a Holiday Food Drive.  We encourage those

students and staff that are able to bring in non-

perishable food items that will be donated to local

shelters in both Vancouver and Surrey. 

We know that many people are struggling to make ends

meet this year and no donation is too big or too small.  

These small acts of kindness can make meaningful

differences in the lives of many, so let’s show our Drake

Medox College Giving Spirit and fill our food boxes by

December 18th.  

Milk in tetra paks (for cereal)

Cooking oils (Olive & Canola)

Can Openers (to open all the canned goods)

Canned Meats (Ham & Spam)

Canned Chicken & Fish

Canned Soups 

Canned Fruits & Vegetables

Peanut Butter

Rice

Pasta & Pasta sauces

Pantry staples such as flour, sugar, condiments such as Ketchup

Whole wheat cereals and oatmeal for seniors

Baby formula & Diapers

Feminine Hygiene Products

Toiletries such as soap, shampoo

Chocolate - because every one deserves a treat now and then
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Drake Medox College offices will be closed on the following dates: Dec 23,24,25,26, Jan 1. We will be open

until noon Dec 31st otherwise we will be open our normal business hours 8:30 - 5:00pm on Dec

27,28,29,30.  Please call our offices at 604-629-0196 if you need any assistance during the winter break.

HERE ARE SOME OF THE ITEMS MOST IN NEED:

                                                        THERE ARE NO ESL OR CAREER PREP CLASSES DURING WINTER BREAK

WINTER BREAK STARTS ON DECEMBER 19TH & ENDS ON JANUARY 1ST
CLASSES WIL RESUME ON TUESDAY, JANUARY 2ND
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SOCIAL INSURANCE NUMBERS NEEDED

ANNUAL AMBASSADOR REFERRAL BONUS - $1,500 TRIP ON US
As another year comes to a close, we would like to remind all our

ambassadors that you can qualify for a FREE TRIP VALUED AT UP TO

$1,500 when you refer 3 or more friends to study at Drake Medox

College in 2023.  If you have referred 2 already this year, all you need is

one more!

Contact your advisor at 604 629-0196 to refer your friends and to see if

you are in the running to qualify for this bonus reward in 2023!!

In preparation for Tax Season coming in February of 2024, we require all

students’ Social Insurance Numbers in order to file your tuition receipt

with the Canada Revenue Agency. We will be providing you with more

information about how to access your specific T2202 for tax filing in

February. For now, please calls us at 604-629-0196 if you have not yet

provided us with your SIN. 

 **Do not send this information to us via text or email please**

VISIT YOUR FAMILY!!


